DELEGATES TO THE WESTERN ONTARIO DRAMA LEAGUE
(What do they do???)
Each group is entitled to two voting delegates at General Meetings

WODL hope delegates will attend our AGM and all General Meetings. These General Meetings are
held twice a year, one in late October and one in mid-February — usually at 1:00 pm.

The October meeting is held, if feasible, at the Festival Host’s theatre and it is hoped that tours can
be provided. Sometimes these meetings happen when the Festival Host has a matinée, in which case
there may be a delay before the theatre is available. There is often a guest speaker at this meeting —
theatre oriented naturally!

At the February meeting, the Pre-Festival Adjudicator presents his reports, and announces the Out-
of-Festival Awards and the five shows selected to go to Festival. This meeting is usually held at the
Festival Host’s theatre so that the groups selected for Festival have an opportunity to look over the
Festival theatre and clarify any questions they may have. Again, there is a possibility that there will
be a matinée that day and we will have to work around the group’s schedule.

The AGM is held towards the end of July and all members in good standing with a WODL member
group are entitled to attend this meeting and to vote at this General Meeting. These meetings are
your opportunity to meet your Board, ask questions, introduce new ideas and generally make
personal contact with WODL and its members. This is a great opportunity to network with
representatives of other community theatres in Western Ontario and pool resources.

Your delegates will be the people that your Area Vice President will contact to receive updates on
what is happening in your group.

All members in good standing with a WODL member group are entitled to attend this meeting and to
vote at this General Meeting.

We ask that you keep us informed when the President or delegates from your group change so that
we can keep our records up-to-date for future mailings etc. Please send your information to:

membership@wodl.on.ca AND  secretary@wodl.on.ca

We value the delegates of our member groups — we are here to serve you and need to hear from
you.



